
ANSWER KEY Entrance Examination held on 28.08.2023

RESEARCH METHODOLOGY 

Complaint/discrepancy, if any, should be reported to the Controller of Examinations at 
coe@islamicuniversity.edu.in by 30.08.2023 (upto 2 pm).  No communication shall be entertained 
after the stipulated time.

Question 
No. Answer Question 

No. Answer Question 
No. Answer

1 C 16 C 31 A

2 D 17 C 32 A

3 D 18 B 33 D

4 A 19 A 34 D

5 C 20 B 35 D

6 A 21 C

7 D 22 A

8 D 23 B

9 B 24 C

10 C 25 B

11 C 26 C

12 B 27 A

13 D 28 B

14 A 29 C

15 D 30 B

Controller of Examinations

mailto:coe@islamicuniversity.edu.in


ANSWER KEY Entrance Examination held on 28.08.2023

CHEMISTRY 

Complaint/discrepancy, if any, should be reported to the Controller of Examinations at 
coe@islamicuniversity.edu.in by 30.08.2023 (upto 2 pm).  No communication shall be entertained 
after the stipulated time.

Question 
No. Answer Question 

No. Answer Question 
No. Answer

1 A 26 C 51 A

2 B 27 C 52 C

3 C 28 A 53 A

4 A 29 D 54 D

5 D 30 C 55 D

6 B 31 C 56 D

7 B 32 A 57 A

8 D 33 A 58 C

9 D 34 D 59 C

10 D 35 A 60 D

11 A 36 A 61 C

12 C 37 B 62 A

13 D 38 B 63 B

14 B 39 A 64 B

15 C 40 A 65 B

16 B 41 B 66 A

17 B 42 A 67 C

18 C 43 B 68 C

19 A 44 A 69 A

20 B 45 C 70 A

21 A 46 B

22 A 47 C

23 A 48 A

24 D 49 C

25 B 50 D

Controller of Examinations

mailto:coe@islamicuniversity.edu.in


ANSWER KEY Entrance Examination held on 28.08.2023

CIVIL ENGINEERING 

Complaint/discrepancy, if any, should be reported to the Controller of Examinations at 
coe@islamicuniversity.edu.in by 30.08.2023 (upto 2 pm).  No communication shall be entertained 
after the stipulated time.

Question 
No. Answer Question 

No. Answer Question 
No. Answer

1 C 16 A 31 C

2 A 17 C 32 B

3 B 18 C 33 D

4 B 19 A 34 C

5 B 20 C 35 D

6 D 21 B

7 D 22 D

8 B 23 A

9 D 24 A

10 C 25 C

11 A 26 A

12 B 27 A

13 C 28 B

14 D 29 C

15 A 30 A

Controller of Examinations

mailto:coe@islamicuniversity.edu.in


ANSWER KEY Entrance Examination held on 28.08.2023

COMPUTER SCIENCE ENGINEERING 

Complaint/discrepancy, if any, should be reported to the Controller of Examinations at 
coe@islamicuniversity.edu.in by 30.08.2023 (upto 2 pm).  No communication shall be entertained 
after the stipulated time.

Question 
No. Answer Question 

No. Answer Question 
No. Answer

1 B 16 C 31 C

2 C 17 B 32 D

3 C 18 B 33 C

4 B 19 C 34 C

5 A 20 B 35 B

6 C 21 D

7 C 22 B

8 C 23 C

9 A 24 A

10 B 25 A

11 D 26 B

12 D 27 C

13 D 28 C

14 B 29 B

15 C 30 C

Controller of Examinations

mailto:coe@islamicuniversity.edu.in


ANSWER KEY Entrance Examination held on 28.08.2023

COMPUTER SCIENCE 

Complaint/discrepancy, if any, should be reported to the Controller of Examinations at 
coe@islamicuniversity.edu.in by 30.08.2023 (upto 2 pm).  No communication shall be entertained 
after the stipulated time.

Question 
No. Answer Question 

No. Answer Question 
No. Answer

1 B 16 C 31 A

2 C 17 B 32 B

3 B 18 C 33 C

4 A 19 D 34 A

5 D 20 C 35 C

6 D 21 A

7 C 22 A

8 A 23 C

9 D 24 D

10 D 25 C

11 A 26 A

12 C 27 C

13 D 28 B

14 C 29 B

15 B 30 C

Controller of Examinations

mailto:coe@islamicuniversity.edu.in


ANSWER KEY Entrance Examination held on 28.08.2023

ECONOMICS 

Complaint/discrepancy, if any, should be reported to the Controller of Examinations at 
coe@islamicuniversity.edu.in by 30.08.2023 (upto 2 pm).  No communication shall be entertained 
after the stipulated time.

Question 
No. Annswer Question 

No. Answer Question 
No. Answer

1 B 26 A 51 A

2 C 27 C 52 C

3 C 28 A 53 C

4 B 29 A 54 B

5 D 30 A 55 A

6 A 31 B 56 D

7 C 32 B 57 C

8 B 33 C 58 C

9 A 34 C 59 D

10 B 35 B 60 D

11 C 36 C 61 A

12 D 37 D 62 A

13 B 38 B 63 D

14 D 39 A 64 B

15 C 40 A 65 A

16 A 41 D 66 A

17 C 42 A 67 B

18 C 43 A 68 D

19 B 44 C 69 C

20 C 45 A 70 C

21 A 46 A

22 A 47 D

23 D 48 D

24 A 49 C

25 D 50 B

Controller of Examinations

mailto:coe@islamicuniversity.edu.in


ANSWER KEY Entrance Examination held on 28.08.2023

ELECTRONICS AND COMMUNICATION ENGINEERING 

Complaint/discrepancy, if any, should be reported to the Controller of Examinations at 
coe@islamicuniversity.edu.in by 30.08.2023 (upto 2 pm).  No communication shall be entertained 
after the stipulated time.

Question 
No. Answer Question 

No. Answer Question 
No. Answer

1 A 16 B 31 C

2 C 17 D 32 B

3 B 18 C 33 A

4 B 19 A 34 C

5 C 20 D 35 B

6 D 21 A

7 C 22 C

8 C 23 D

9 A 24 C

10 A 25 C

11 B 26 B

12 C 27 D

13 C 28 C

14 D 29 A

15 A 30 D

Controller of Examinations

mailto:coe@islamicuniversity.edu.in


ANSWER KEY Entrance Examination held on 28.08.2023

ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING 

Question 
No. Answer Question 

No. Answer Question 
No. Answer

1 B 16 A 31 C

2 A 17 A 32 A

3 A 18 C 33 B

4 C 19 A 34 C

5 B 20 D 35 C

6 A 21 B

7 C 22 C

8 B 23 B

9 C 24 A

10 B 25 B

11 B 26 D

12 B 27 C

13 D 28 C

14 B 29 A

15 B 30 B



ANSWER KEY Entrance Examination held on 28.08.2023

FOOD TECHNOLOGY 

Complaint/discrepancy, if any, should be reported to the Controller of Examinations at 
coe@islamicuniversity.edu.in by 30.08.2023 (upto 2 pm).  No communication shall be entertained 
after the stipulated time.

Question 
No. Answer Question 

No. Answer Question 
No. Answer

1 D 16 A 31 A

2 C 17 A 32 C

3 D 18 A 33 C

4 B 19 A 34 C

5 D 20 B 35 A

6 B 21 A

7 B 22 D

8 A 23 A

9 C 24 B

10 B 25 D

11 C 26 A

12 D 27 A

13 C 28 C

14 B 29 B

15 D 30 C

Controller of Examinations

mailto:coe@islamicuniversity.edu.in


ANSWER KEY Entrance Examination held on 28.08.2023

JOURNALISM AND MASS COMMUNICATION 

Complaint/discrepancy, if any, should be reported to the Controller of Examinations at 
coe@islamicuniversity.edu.in by 30.08.2023 (upto 2 pm).  No communication shall be entertained 
after the stipulated time.

Question 
No. Answer Question 

No. Answer Question 
No. Answer

1 D 26 A 51 B

2 A 27 C 52 C

3 C 28 C 53 C

4 C 29 C 54 C

5 C 30 C 55 B

6 C 31 C 56 B

7 B 32 D 57 B

8 D 33 A 58 A

9 A 34 B 59 D

10 A 35 A 60 C

11 C 36 D 61 B

12 A 37 A 62 C

13 D 38 A 63 B

14 D 39 C 64 C

15 A 40 D 65 B

16 C 41 D 66 B

17 B 42 C 67 A

18 C 43 A 68 B

19 D 44 B 69 C

20 D 45 A 70 B

21 B 46 C

22 A 47 A

23 A 48 B

24 A 49 B

25 D 50 D

Controller of Examinations

mailto:coe@islamicuniversity.edu.in


ANSWER KEY Entrance Examination held on 28.08.2023

MANAGEMENT STUDIES 

Complaint/discrepancy, if any, should be reported to the Controller of Examinations at 
coe@islamicuniversity.edu.in by 30.08.2023 (upto 2 pm).  No communication shall be entertained 
after the stipulated time.

Question 
No. Answer Question 

No. Answer Question 
No. Answer

1 D 26 A 51 C

2 A 27 A 52 D

3 D 28 C 53 B

4 C 29 C 54 C

5 D 30 D 55 C

6 C 31 C 56 D

7 D 32 A 57 D

8 B 33 B 58 C

9 B 34 B 59 B

10 B 35 B 60 D

11 B 36 B 61 A

12 C 37 D 62 C

13 B 38 B 63 B

14 D 39 B 64 D

15 B 40 B 65 A

16 A 41 A 66 D

17 D 42 C 67 A

18 A 43 D 68 D

19 D 44 A 69 C

20 B 45 A 70 D

21 B 46 D

22 D 47 D

23 C 48 A

24 D 49 B

25 D 50 C

Controller of Examinations

mailto:coe@islamicuniversity.edu.in


ANSWER KEY Entrance Examination held on 28.08.2023

MATHEMATICS 

Complaint/discrepancy, if any, should be reported to the Controller of Examinations at 
coe@islamicuniversity.edu.in by 30.08.2023 (upto 2 pm).  No communication shall be entertained 
after the stipulated time.

Question 
No. Answer Question 

No. Answer Question 
No. Answer

1 D 26 B 51 A

2 D 27 C 52 B

3 B 28 A 53 A

4 A 29 B 54 D

5 C 30 B 55 B

6 B 31 D 56 C

7 A 32 B 57 C

8 D 33 D 58 D

9 B 34 B 59 D

10 D 35 A 60 D

11 C 36 C 61 B

12 A 37 C 62 B

13 A 38 D 63 C

14 C 39 B 64 A

15 A 40 C 65 C

16 B 41 B 66 B

17 C 42 A 67 A

18 C 43 D 68 A

19 D 44 D 69 D

20 C 45 A 70 A

21 C 46 C

22 D 47 D

23 B 48 A

24 A 49 B

25 C 50 B

Controller of Examinations

mailto:coe@islamicuniversity.edu.in


ANSWER KEY Entrance Examination held on 28.08.2023

MECHANICAL ENGINEERING 

Complaint/discrepancy, if any, should be reported to the Controller of Examinations at 
coe@islamicuniversity.edu.in by 30.08.2023 (upto 2 pm).  No communication shall be entertained 
after the stipulated time.

Question 
No. Answer Question 

No. Answer Question 
No. Answer

1 B 16 A 31 A

2 B 17 C 32 A

3 A 18 D 33 B

4 C 19 A 34 C

5 D 20 D 35 D

6 A 21 D

7 B 22 D

8 B 23 A

9 A 24 A

10 C 25 C

11 D 26 B

12 C 27 D

13 A 28 C

14 B 29 D

15 C 30 B

Controller of Examinations

mailto:coe@islamicuniversity.edu.in


ANSWER KEY Entrance Examination held on 28.08.2023

MOLECULAR MEDICINE 

Complaint/discrepancy, if any, should be reported to the Controller of Examinations at 
coe@islamicuniversity.edu.in by 30.08.2023 (upto 2 pm).  No communication shall be entertained 
after the stipulated time.

Question 
No. Answer Question 

No. Answer Question 
No. Answer

1 B 26 C 51 B

2 B 27 C 52 D

3 B 28 B 53 A

4 D 29 B 54 C

5 A 30 A 55 C

6 B 31 C 56 D

7 C 32 D 57 C

8 D 33 C 58 B

9 A 34 C 59 A

10 D 35 A 60 C

11 C 36 B 61 A

12 D 37 B 62 B

13 C 38 B 63 A

14 B 39 D 64 A

15 B 40 B 65 C

16 C 41 C 66 C

17 A 42 B 67 A

18 B 43 D 68 A

19 C 44 D 69 A

20 D 45 A 70 C

21 A 46 C

22 A 47 C

23 D 48 A

24 B 49 B

25 B 50 D

Controller of Examinations

mailto:coe@islamicuniversity.edu.in


ANSWER KEY Entrance Examination held on 28.08.2023

PHYSICS 

Complaint/discrepancy, if any, should be reported to the Controller of Examinations at 
coe@islamicuniversity.edu.in by 30.08.2023 (upto 2 pm).  No communication shall be entertained 
after the stipulated time.

Question 
No. Answer Question 

No. Answer Question 
No. Answer

1 D 26 B 51 D

2 A 27 C 52 C

3 B 28 A 53 B

4 C 29 D 54 A

5 A 30 B 55 C

6 D 31 C 56 D

7 B 32 D 57 D

8 C 33 A 58 B

9 A 34 D 59 A

10 D 35 B 60 C

11 B 36 D 61 D

12 C 37 B 62 B

13 A 38 A 63 C

14 D 39 C 64 A

15 B 40 A 65 D

16 C 41 B 66 B

17 A 42 C 67 D

18 D 43 D 68 B

19 C 44 B 69 A

20 A 45 C 70 C

21 B 46 B

22 D 47 A

23 D 48 D

24 C 49 A

25 A 50 B

Controller of Examinations

mailto:coe@islamicuniversity.edu.in


ANSWER KEY Entrance Examination held on 28.08.2023

SPIRITUAL STUDIES 

Complaint/discrepancy, if any, should be reported to the Controller of Examinations at 
coe@islamicuniversity.edu.in by 30.08.2023 (upto 2 pm).  No communication shall be entertained 
after the stipulated time.

Question 
No. Answer Question 

No. Answer Question 
No. Answer

1 C 26 A 51 A

2 B 27 A 52 B

3 A 28 B 53 C

4 D 29 B 54 A

5 B 30 C 55 C

6 C 31 D 56 A

7 B 32 D 57 D

8 C 33 D 58 A

9 D 34 B 59 C

10 C 35 C 60 D

11 C 36 D 61 A

12 A 37 C 62 A

13 B 38 D 63 C

14 D 39 A 64 A

15 C 40 C 65 D

16 C 41 B 66 A

17 C 42 B 67 C

18 B 43 A 68 B

19 C 44 B 69 B

20 D 45 D 70 C

21 A 46 A

22 A 47 D

23 D 48 B

24 D 49 D

25 D 50 D

Controller of  Examinations

mailto:coe@islamicuniversity.edu.in


ANSWER KEY Entrance Examination held on 28.08.2023

STATISTICS 

Complaint/discrepancy, if any, should be reported to the Controller of Examinations at 
coe@islamicuniversity.edu.in by 30.08.2023 (upto 2 pm).  No communication shall be entertained 
after the stipulated time.

Question 
No. Answer Question 

No. Answer Question 
No. Answer

1 A 26 B 51 B

2 D 27 A 52 C

3 A 28 A 53 A

4 D 29 D 54 D

5 C 30 B 55 B

6 B 31 C 56 C

7 D 32 A 57 B

8 C 33 B 58 A

9 B 34 C 59 C

10 D 35 B 60 B

11 B 36 D 61 C

12 C 37 B 62 A

13 D 38 C 63 B

14 B 39 D 64 C

15 A 40 C 65 A

16 D 41 A 66 B

17 C 42 D 67 C

18 A 43 C 68 D

19 B 44 C 69 C

20 B 45 B 70 A

21 D 46 A

22 C 47 C

23 A 48 B

24 C 49 A

25 A 50 C

Controller of Examinations

mailto:coe@islamicuniversity.edu.in

